Fall/Winter 2023

Happy Holidays!! A Great Time To Meet Our New Logo!

Bienvenidos Outreach, Inc.

Volume 12, Issue 2



Bienvenidos Outreach, Inc Caring for the Community

A new year is about to begin and with that, we introduce to you our *new logo*. The logo was created by **Ms. Kimberly Molina,** the Santa Fe Community College student who was the winner of our logo contest last Spring. Employees, board members, volunteers, and a group of clients decided on Kimberly's design as we loved the simple warmth of the design and the catch phrase "Caring for the Community". It truly seemed to sum up what we are all about and it comes at the perfect time as we rebuild our services post-Covid. On behalf of everyone at Bienvenidos Outreach, thank you Kimberly, and congratulations on your win!

This year we've had so much to be thankful for as we have seen our community rise to the occasion to help not only us, but also other non-profits, face the challenges that lie ahead of us as we try to keep our services to our clients intact. Rising costs of food and supplies, transportation costs, along with the increase in the number of people needing assistance have been a challenge for all of us. Thanks to all of our donors, we have been able to keep up with the demand and we humbly ask that you continue to support us so that we never have to turn down anyone from receiving the assistance that may help them start to rebuild their lives.

A HOLIDAY GIFT FOR THE PERSON WHO HAS EVERYTHING: Why not make a donation in the name of someone you would like to honor this holiday season? A donation announcement enclosed in a lovely holiday card or an email announcement, your choice, is available at Bienvenidos Outreach. You can send us your information on the honoree (name and address) along with your check, call us, or use one of the handy online services on our website for ordering, For more assistance call and ask for Susan, Clarissa, or Alice.

Pictured above: Our new logo which will be on our signs, stationery, and all social media starting in 2024. Roll-out of the new logo will be completed by mid-2024, in time for the Spring/Summer newsletter.



Pictured Above (l-r)
Logo design winner
Kimberly Molina
with teacher Arlyn
Nathan. We enjoyed
our time this past
Spring semester with
the Design class at
Santa Fe Community
College and look forward to future endeavors with them.

Hours of Operation:
Monday-Thursday
8:00am-1:00pm
Closed Friday-Sunday



FY2022-2023 Totals: (as of 6/30/23)

$New\ applications$	424
Boxes given out	9,815
Lunches handed out	15,257
Visits to clothing room	6,236
Volunteer hours donated	11,619
Number of seniors served	644
Number of children served	971



In Loving Memory

Cathy Hackett Lee Manning

Donations were given to our organization to honor these fine people.

Our hearts ache as both Cathy & Lee were long-time volunteers with Bienvenidos Outreach. They will be missed by all of us.

FY 2022-2023 in Pictures - We Are Thankful For:



Santa Fe Community Angels Visit



Partnership with Global-Give-A-Book



PNM Volunteer Day



La Familia Medical Center Health Fair



United Way Community Event



Local Farmer Picking Up Compostable Waste From Our Pantry



Plenty of Clothing For Clients



Fresh Local Foods In All Our Boxes



The Dedication Of Our Volunteers And Staff

The past year found us busy forging new relationships with other non-profits, new corporate donors, and welcoming new clients to our food pantry and clothing closet. We also strengthened our relationships with existing partners by increasing our outreach to the homeless and helping those who are homebound. The commitment our volunteers and partners have to continue to bring new and improved services is very important to us and we are grateful for all the support the community has given us. Thank you to The Santa Fe Community Foundation, PNM, Keller Williams Realty, United Way of Central New Mexico, Christus St. Vincent's Hospital, La Familia Medical Center and Homeless Clinic, First Presbyterian Church of Santa Fe, Barker Realty, Freedom Church, Altitude Ministries, Santa Maria de la Paz Catholic Community, Santa Fe Community Angels, The Food Depot, Wellcare, Trader Joes, Sprouts, Natural Grocers, Food King and all the other companies we work with to better the lives of all people in our community. And of course, a huge thank you to all the individuals and families who donate to us. We couldn't do it without you. From all of us at Bienvenidos Outreach, have a safe and happy holiday season!

Bienvenidos Outreach, Inc. PO Box 5873 Santa Fe, NM 87502 Phone: (505) 986-0583

Website: www.bienvenidosfoodpantry.org Email: director@bienvenidosfoodpantry.org Executive Director: Susan Tarver

Assistant Director: Clarissa Saiz This institution is an equal opportunity provider. Have Medicare or Medicaid questions? Call 800-567-5678 to get expert help from an agent at Wellcare. Wellcare is one of our new sponsors this year for both the food pantry and the Eldorado Farmers' Market



